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	-
To Administrations of Member States 
of the Union;

-
To ITU-T Sector Members

Copy:

- To ITU-T Associates;

-
To the Chairman and Vice-Chairmen of 
Study Group 15;

-
To the Director of the Telecommunication Development Bureau;

-
To the Director of the Radiocommunication  Bureau


	Subject:
	Withdrawal of TSB Circular 212


Dear Sir/Madam,

Please note that TSB Circular 212 of 15 January 2004 was issued by mistake. Please disregard TSB Circular 212. The decision on the proposed deletion of ITU-T Recommendation G.167 will be announced by another Circular after the deadline of 14 February 2004.
Yours faithfully,

H. Zhao
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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